
 

 

 

SDG 17 – Collaboration for SDG best practice 
 

Kerjasama dengan CIFOR-ICRAF 

It has been 5 years since Sriwijaya University collaborated with CIFOR-ICRAF in carrying out landscape 

restoration. In that time period, the collaboration has successfully conducted research and developed 

a new 'agrosilvofishery' approach that can be increased in scale across related peatlands, which is 

closely related to SDG 15. Sriwijaya University is renewing its collaboration with CIFOR-ICRAF starting 

in 2023. This is done so that research and projects carried out together can run sustainably and create 

more sustainable land, especially in the Palembang city. 

Link: https://www.cifor-icraf.org/news/corporate-news/universitas-sriwijaya-and-cifor-icraf-to-

continue-working-together-on-landscape-restoration-and-other-critical-issues/ 

 

 

 

https://www.cifor-icraf.org/news/corporate-news/universitas-sriwijaya-and-cifor-icraf-to-continue-working-together-on-landscape-restoration-and-other-critical-issues/
https://www.cifor-icraf.org/news/corporate-news/universitas-sriwijaya-and-cifor-icraf-to-continue-working-together-on-landscape-restoration-and-other-critical-issues/

